CIMFP Exhibit P-01360

Chris;

In addition to the reveiw

Will the Plan be presented to Cabinet before release and should we draft a Cabinet Paper ? Funding for the Plan is conditional on release and I am not certain whether this requires a Cabinet decision.

Charles

>>> Chris Kieley 26-Aug-07 9:57 pm >>> We have committed to get the final !!! version of the EP to the Premier and Minister on Wednesday following which they will decide upon a release date.

We need to be completely satisfied that the next version that goes to the Premier and Minister can go to Total and the printer.

I want one more complete review and check done on this document before it goes. Also, I will find some time with myself and Ed tommorow or early Tuesday to deal with any outstanding issues.

I have asked Charles to coordinate the final review of the plan, briefing materials and the subsequent release activities.

I will find some time tomorrow for all of us to get together and discuss next steps.

Thks Chris

Sent via Blackberry Government of Newfoundland and Labrador